Savage, Deanna

From: Paul Holden <paul@nrls.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 5 December 2019 12:28 PM

To: Savage, Deanna

Cc: Tony Hart

Subject: Request for Investigation into Council Road Closure
Attachments: 16066-06 Plan for Council Road Closure.pdf

Hi Deanna,

| am writing to you in regard to process of closing a council public road in the Byron Shire.

From what | understand, an initial investigation will need to be undertaken in order to determine the viability of
closing the subject road.

As per the Byron Shire Council ‘Process & Cost Structure for Road Closures’ document, | have attached a plan of a
council road adjacent to 158 Skinners Shoot Road, Skinners Shoot (Lot 199 in DP 755695) for consideration.

Could you kindly please advise on the process from here? We are ready to pay the Initial Investigation Fee
immediately.

Regards,

Paul Holden
Land Economist

e Northern Rivers Land Solutions

Surveying | Town Planning | Engineering | Environmental

76 Tamar Street BALLINA NSW 2478 | T: 02 6681 6696 | e: paul@nrls.com.au



